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Base TV Unveiled 
We promised something new to OnTheBase.com.  Today sees the 
unveiling of Base TV as an online resource for Base personnel 
located at OnTheBase.com.  To the background music of Video 
Killed the Radio Star, a preview of Base TV outlines the new video 
clip system.  Base TV will feature project previews, VIP interviews, 
inside information, and coverage of COATC events.  

GO TO:   http://www.onthebase.com/tv  

March Through The Years 
It was forty years ago this March when CCTV, dubbed the “eyes 
and ears of NAFS” started its work.  An article from the March 
1967 edition of On Target highlights the efforts of the five-person 
television studio which broadcast news to personnel from, 
originally, a Quonset hut inside Building 4. 

GO TO:   http://www.onthebase.com/history   

Caucus-Building In Full Swing 
The Port Authority will lead a delegation of officials on a fly-in to 
Washington, DC to meet with our congressional delegation.  At this 
writing, meetings are expected with Senator George Voinovich and 
Congressman Zack Space.  Others, including meetings with 
Congressional legislative assistants, are also planned.  The mission 
is to thank our representatives for their actions on behalf of the 
COATC as well as to better acquaint our delegation with The Base. 

GO TO:   http://www.hnlcpa.com/caucus  

Feel The Impact 
A 2007 look at the economic impact of the COATC estimates a 
$225 million economic impact on the regional economy for the 
calendar year 2006.  The Base employs an estimated 920 people 
with a greater than $53 million payroll. 

GO TO:   http://www.hnlcpa.com/news/2007impact.pdf    

 

 


